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Through Princip

Dear P2 to P6 Parents and Guardians,

Use of ICT for Learning

Singapore Learning Space (SLS)

1.

As part of Ministry of Education’s (MOE) commitment to nurture future-ready learners,
an online learning platform known as the Singapore Student Learning Space (SLS) is
made available to all students.

Since P1, your child has login to SLS to access learning materials, assignments, and
collaborative spaces for projects to complement classroom learning.

As your child continues to use SLS for blended learning, we have guided/will be guiding
your child to set up security questions and answers to enable self-service password
reset.

You are also encouraged to enter your email address* in the “Edit Profile” page for
easy self-resetting of password in future. If your child has forgotten his/her SLS
password, a password reset link will be sent to this email address.
[*Note: For P4-P6 students who are more mature in managing their ICT accounts, you
may use your child’s Student iCON email address instead.]

For technical assistance, you may contact the School-based Helpdesk at
azzilawaty_abdullah@moe.edu.sg or Tel: 6583 2125 during office hours.

MOE Identity Management System (MIMS) Account

6.

Your child has also been provided with his’/her MIMS ID and password for access to
the school computer. The ID and password also allow your child to access his/her
Student iCON account which is a suite of Google apps that helps to support his/her
learning and collaboration with others, as well as Microsoft 365 (MS 365) Apps.
Student iCON and MS 365 can be accessed
from https://workspace.google.com/dashboard and https://www.office.com/
respectively.

Similar to the SLS, we will be guiding your child to access the school computer and
setup the security questions and answers to enable self-service password reset.

To help your child better manage histher ICT account login details, we have
provisioned a page in the Student Handbook for him/her to record and refer to the login
information, if needed.



Safe and Responsible Use of ICT

9.

10.

11.

12.

13.

While we harness technology to deepen learning, we also encourage our students to
develop and maintain good Cyber Wellness (CW) habits. To complement CW lessons
in schools, parents could seek to stay in touch with what is happening in our children’s
cyber world and understand their motivations for their interests and activities in the
cyber space. .
To support you in helping your child/ward on the appropriaté us\e\of the internet, you
may refer to the tips below to help you reinforce CW education at home. We hope to
partner you as we nurture your child/ward to be a responsible digital learner.

Cyber Wellness Resources in the School’'s Website
(https://go.gov.sg/mpscw)

We have also designed a Cyber Wellness Pledge which we included it in the Student
Handbook. The Pledge aims to motivate our students to cultivate good and healthy
habits online. Parents are encouraged to support your child in his/her use of the
internet.

Should you have any queries on ICT matters, please email me at
lee_huan_leng@moe.edu.sg or call Tel: 6583 2125 Ext. 159 during office hours.

We look forward to your continued support in your child's/ward's education.

Thank you.

Hhuan Leng

Mr Lee Huan Leng
Head of Department
Information and Communications Technology



